
 

Welcome to Class 3  

Class Teachers – Mrs Blades (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday) and Mrs Wiseman (Tuesday and 

Wednesday) 

 

Welcome to Class 3. I am looking forward to my third year at Spofforth. I absolutely love every day at 

Spofforth!   

I have been teaching for 10+ years and absolutely love how every day is so different! There isn’t a day that 

goes by where the children in Class 3 don’t make me smile. My favourite subject to teach is Maths and I love 

to challenge the children through a range of problem-solving questions. When I am not in school, I love 

spending time with family and friends.  

I hope that you have a wonderful summer with plenty of rest in preparation for the exciting challenges in 

Year 3 and 4. I know that the children are very excited to start what I know will be an exciting year at 

Spofforth Primary School.  

If your child will be new to class 3 in September, please say hello to me at the start or end of the school day 

so we can start to get to know each other before the start of term. If you need to speak to me about 

anything please book an appointment. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

Mrs Blades 

Class 3 Teacher and Senior Teacher 

Topics and Curriculum Coverage Next Year 

Each term you will receive a curriculum overview with details of all the coverage for that term More detailed 

overviews can be found on the school website. If you have any questions/queries about any of the topics then 

please just ask.  

https://follifootandspofforth.co.uk/curriculum-intent-implementation/ 

Maths, English and Reading will be taught daily in Class 3 and these usually take place during the morning. 

During the afternoon we will be teaching our foundation subjects which as you know are blocked together.  

How you can support your child at home 

The children work very hard whilst they are in school and it is important they have time to rest. However, if 

you would like to support you child at home then daily reading and Times Table Rockstar will help to 

improve their fluency in times tables and reading.  

If you need any support with work/ideas of things to do at home then please ask and I will be happy to help.  

Other class routines including PE 

https://follifootandspofforth.co.uk/curriculum-intent-implementation/


PE - P.E  lessons will be on a Monday and Thursday. Your child will need to wear their full PE kit on these 

days. During the summer term one of PE lessons will be replaced with swimming.  

Children in Year 3 and 4 do daily times table quizzes to prepare for the end of year 4 times table check. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


